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As 81 year-old residents of Deerfield we are strongly opposed to the Northern Pass project for a number of  

reasons. Deerfield already has tall towers bringing electricity and an end station. The town is a small, rural setting  

with lots of tourists enjoying our lake, and residents fortunate to have beautiful views. Major concerns we share  

with others from throughout NH are: the harm to the environment, loss of tourism due to our beauty being spoiled,  

and small businesses losing customers. Most of all it appears we will pay for this travesty on our state and for  

electricity that is going to be used by those living in MA & CT.  
 
Please stop this project and protect the state from terrible losses. We are a people with ideas - find a way to  

lower our electricity rates. 
 
John & Mary Ellen Moran 

  

 


